
 

 

 

We will be doing things a little different this year. Due to 

Covid-19 we will not be able to have our normal Christmas 
program, so we will be doing a video and posting it on 

Facebook and our website.  

We will be recording our Christmas Program on Wednesday 

December 16th. Please have your child dressed in Christmas 
church attire. 

 

Any questions please ask Mrs. Kristen, 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Kristen, Mrs. Bridget, Mrs. Colleen, 

 Mrs. Debbie & Ms. Lauren      


